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Dear Chief 

Wilma Mankiller,I am thoroughly saddened with the news of your retirement. You areyoung and have many more snows tomake tracks in. But most importantI hope that you are happy in your 

retirement.I wrote you once that I believed the nation had in the past been governedby a female leader. With considerableI found this book about NancyWard that you may be interested in. Withleisure time at your disposal 

soon, maybeit will help you catch up on yourreading, which you obviously have donated quite a bit of time to. You areone of the most well educated leaders the nation has ever had. You've been a regaltribute to the nation.Yours,Sam M. Matthews


